
From: Chrystal Laughlin <LaughlC@sctax.org>
To: Mtoole2@sc.rr.comMtoole2@sc.rr.com
CC: Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov 

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Date: 2/13/2013 9:17:51 AM 

Subject: Data Breach Assistance

Representative Toole,

My name is Chrystal Laughlin. I am currently helping constituents with questions and concerns regarding the
Department of Revenue security breach. Ted Pitts asked that I contact you.

My direct telephone number is 803.898.5426 and my e-mail address is laughlc@sctax.org. I would be happy to assist 
you and your constituents.

Sincerely,
Chrystal Laughlin
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